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Administrative Recommendation:   

That the Wichita Falls Independent School District Board of Trustees accepts the 

recommendation to enter into an memorandum of understanding with the City of Wichita 

Falls for Hatton Road, Brewster Street and Sanitary Sewer Improvements as submitted by 

Jan Arrington, Chief Financial Officer, and as recommended by Michael S. Kuhrt, 

Superintendent of Schools. 

 

Explanation: 

 

This Agreement is entered into for the purpose of assuring timely completion of required 

improvements necessary to accommodate the impact of WFISD’s new Career and 

Technical Education (CTE) Building including pavement improvements to Hatton Road 

and Brewster Street and Sanitary Sewer lines along Hatton Road. 

Agenda Item: Interlocal Agreement Memorandum of Understanding between the 

Wichita Falls ISD and the City of Wichita Falls 

 

Administrator Responsible:   Jan Arrington, Chief Financial Officer    

       

Attachments:     Agreement   
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